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Bureau of Consumer Protection 
     Division of Enforcement 
 
        Julia Solomon Ensor 
 Attorney 
 
Email:  jensor@ftc.gov 
Direct Dial:  (202) 326-2377 
 
     June 16, 2020 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Mr. Stephen Anderson 
President 
Merrill Manufacturing Co. 
315 Flindt Dr. 
Storm Lake, IA 50588 
 
Dear Mr. Anderson: 
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(3) updating social media platforms; and (4) providing updated materials to distributors and retail 
accounts. 

 
As discussed, it is appropriate for Merrill to promote the fact that it employs workers and 

performs certain manufacturing functions in the United States.  However, marketing materials 
should not convey that all Merrill products are made in the United States (unless that becomes 


